
 

   

 

 
 

June 8, 2023 
 
 

 
 

Dear Seaford Families: 

 

As a result of the continued poor air quality, we have rescheduled or reconfigured several 

outdoor events tomorrow given the advisement of the Department of Health. Additional 

information will be issued from the individual schools. Currently, physical education and recess 

will be held indoors tomorrow, June 9th. For students with respiratory concerns, families should 

make individual decisions in consultation with their health professionals. 

 

We are hopeful that we will be able to resume outdoor activities on Monday. Thank you for your 

patience and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Adele Pecora Ed.D 

Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


